
   
 
 

In celebration of Penelope Fischer’s 80th Birthday on October 23, 2023,  
and in commemoration of her over 30 years of volunteer service 

to the Society for Musical Arts (S.M.A.), fourteen of them as its President,  
friends and family ask you to join with them in supporting 

S.M.A. by contributing to the “Penelope Fischer Young Artist Competition Fund”.  
 

Contributions to this fund will enable S.M.A. to continue offering awards to worthy 
Collegiate Age Musicians. 

More information about the Young Artist Competition is available at the S.M.A. web-site: 
www.AnnArborSMA.org 

 
~ Your support makes great music happen! ~ 

 

Please fill out the information below:  

Donation amount    $25   $50   $100  $200   ______________ 

Name: _______________________________________________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ____________________ Email: _____________________________________ 
 
You may also mail this form with your check to: Society for Musical Arts, 47 Gunther 
Court, Saline, Michigan 48176, or submit your donation with a credit card or PayPal at 
AnnArborSMA.org 
 

The Ann Arbor Society for Musical Arts (S.M.A.) is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization that hosts six 
concerts and sponsors two youth competitions every year. No goods or services will be provided by the Society 
for Musical Arts in exchange for your contribution. Your contribution is tax deductible to the full extent 
permitted by law. 
 

 


